
2024 Freeze Your Buns Cruise  

Friday, September 27, 2024 to Sunday, September 29, 2023   

   

Loca�on: Cal Harbor! (Columbia Park).  

The Pavilion has been rented for Saturday Night  

(September 27, 2024).  We will have a good old 
fashioned potluck on that day!  Bring your favorite 
dish(es) to pass – perhaps share a cocktail or two & 
enjoy the bonfire.   

  
  

For more details, reach out to Cassandra Palko, 
cspalko@gmail.com 262-939-9011   

 


